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c/- Paul Fisher 
Executive Officer 
Australian Health Practitioner Regulation Agency 

 
CONFIDENTIAL 
 
By email: paramedicineconsultation@ahpra.gov.au 
 
 
Dear Paul 

 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback to the consultation on the proposed revised 
capabilities for registered paramedics. 
 
The Paramedicine Council of NSW (‘Council’) provided feedback to the confidential preliminary 
consultation in October 2019.  
 
The Council have noted the revised capabilities for registered paramedics as part of the current 
public consultation and consideration was given to the consultation questions in the feedback 
template. The Council supports the capabilities document and have no further comment to 
make. 
 
The Council acknowledges and supports the Paramedicine Board of Australia’s work in 
developing standards, codes and guidelines for the paramedic profession. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me at  if you 
have any questions. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Alan Morrison 
 
President 
Paramedicine Council of New South Wales 
 
 




